
The Aboriginal Housing Company (AHC) has prepared a 
visionary development application for the Pemulwuy project. 

We welcome your opinions regarding the proposed 
redevelopment of the Pemulwuy site. The development 
comprises of affordable housing, gymnasium, public car 
park (with 150 spaces), commercial, childcare, student 
accommodation, gallery, and modification of Caroline Lane.   

The public domain and streetscape works establish visual 
and physical linkages between Redfern railway station and 
Redfern Community Centre. Cultural interpretive elements 
have been incorporated to define the character of the project. 
 
If you can not attend and would like to comment, please 
complete the feedback form over the page and return to 
hello@scottcarver.com.au. There will be further opportunity 
to comment during the exhibition period associated with the 
Development Application.

RSVP: hello@scottcarver.com.au

Invitation to Attend 
Community Information Event 
Tuesday 22nd November 2011
Doors open at 6:30pm for a 7.00pm start 
Location : Redfern Community Centre  
29-53 Hugo Street, Redfern 
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Feedback Form 

Contact Details

Lodge at Community Information Event or 
send to Scott Carver by 6 December 2011:

“Pemulwuy Community Event Feedback” 
Level 8, 71 Macquarie Street, Sydney NSW 2000

or email hello@scottcarver.com.au  

Name 

pemulwuy


